

IT'S OUR ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DRIVE! February 2023

Dear Washington Square Neighborhood Residents and Friends,

Since 2020, our world has faced unprecedented challenges. Yet, our neighborhood has remained vibrant, active, and connected. Indeed, I see a unique microcosm of folks that continue to engage, encourage, and participate in so many ways. During this past year, volunteers produced and delivered a high-quality newsletter to your door steps every quarter, decorated both entries of Washington Avenue with seasonal themes, organized our quarterly general meetings, reactivated the highly anticipated wine walk and the chili cook-off, setup family movie night during this past summer, coordinated the 3rd annual car and motorcycle show that included Santa, organized dumpster day, and more!

We live in a wonderful neighborhood. Your support and generosity helps to make this happen.

And year after year, the WSNA leadership team stays engaged to help maintain our property values and quality of life! Consider ... all the "back office" activities that include addressing traffic/safety concerns, the removal of graffiti, maintaining 6 dog depot stations, addressing urban forest issues, keeping all 14 of our trash cans in Washington Square clean, maintaining and monitoring WSNA's Facebook page and website, and staying connected with city officials, council members and community leaders.

We look forward to making our 2023 Membership Drive the most successful to date. Thank you for your continued support.

Martin van der Roest WSNA Membership Chair

With appreciation.

name				-WASHINGTON-
address				• SQUARE • Neighborhood Association
zip code				I'm interested in volunteering (pleas
phone number				provide email or phone number)
email*				Shark barra
lembership Options (plea	* Used	only for WSNA related information	on. Your email address will not be shared	Check here
Senior \$15	Household \$20	Patron \$50	Sponsor \$75	
VIP Sponsor \$10	00 PooBah Sponsor \$200	Grand Sponsor \$500	Other Amount \$	